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     North Frodingham Primary School

       ‘Caring, Sharing, Together learning’
Number 60






22nd May 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,
How lovely it is to have the sun shining and to be able to see the children outside at playtimes and enjoying these areas in their learning. This school year is disappearing before my eyes and I can hardly believe we are nearly at the final half term of this academic year.

Spring Sports Dates

	Tue 12th June
	Rounders
	KS2
	Driffield

Secondary School


100 Million Minutes
I am delighted to let you know that our final position was 380 out of 679 for the 100 million minutes challenge. Thank you to all of you who are maintaining the spirit of this challenge by continuing to support your children with reading at home.
Training Day

A reminder that school will be closed on Fri 25th May.

Midday Supervisor

We are looking for a new Midday Supervisor at Beeford CE (VC) Primary School to start in September 2018. For more information please go to https://jobs.eastriding.gov.uk/. Post number BEEF001408 or ask in the school office.
GDPR

As you will be aware from May, the rules around data protection are changing. The 'General Data Protection Regulation' (GDPR) will change how we can use your personal data and keep it safe, and will also strengthen your rights over your own data.

The point of this is to make sure sensitive or private information about yourselves and your children stays safe. Whilst it is similar to the current Data Protection Act in many ways, there are a few differences, so we need to make a few changes at the school in order to ensure we remain compliant.

We have reviewed our privacy notices and you can see a copy of this by logging in to our website 

http://www.northfrodinghamprimary.co.uk/
Please complete the declaration attached and return to school asap.

Parking 
A big thank you to all of you who are remembering not to park in the staff car park. We appreciate your support with this.
Food Bank
Over a two week period, 11th- 22nd June, the school will be holding a food drive for the local food bank. During this period we will be collecting donations in school.
Over the last few years, food banks across the country have seen a significant increase in the number of families with children that require their support. In the last year, over 1.2 million food parcels have been distributed nationally. 
The local food bank in Driffield is ran by volunteers from Churches Together and relies on kind donations from the local community to keep going.
Here is a list of the sort of items that can be donated:
* milk (UHT or powdered) 
* sugar (500g) 
* fruit juice (carton) 
* cereals 
* tea bags/instant coffee 
* tinned meat/fish 
* biscuits/snack bars 
* baby food 
* tinned fruit/vegetables 
* soup 
* pasta sauces 
* tinned puddings 
* rice 
* jam 
* nappies/wipes

* toiletries
Please do not send fresh produce or anything out of date.
Our food drive is part of a wider schools food drive project being held throughout the year in partnership with the other schools in the Driffield cluster and supported with a grant from the Driffield Rotary Club.
Thank you for your support

Diary Dates
	May
	

	Wed 23rd
	Growing up Talk for Year 6

	Fri 25th
	Training Day

	28th – 1st
	Half Term

	June
	

	Tue 5th
	Toddler morning

	Wed 6th
	Buswise for Year 6

	Wed 13th
	Heights and Weights for FS2 and Year 6

	Thur 14th 
	May Day afternoon

	Wed 27th
	Sports Day



	July
	

	Mon 9th
	Little Big Sing pm

	Tue 10th
	Big Sing pm

Parents drop in evening 3.30 – 6.00pm

	Thur 12th
	Kinetic Science group presentation



	Fri 20th
	Leavers Assembly am

Break-up


	Term Dates

	Summer Term 2018
Term Begins              Mon 9th April

May Day                    Mon 7th May
Training Day        Fri 25th May
Half Term                 28th May – 1st June

Term Ends                 Fri 20th July
Autumn Term 2018

Training Day         Mon 3rd September
Term Begins         Tue 4th September

Half-term           29th Oct – 2nd Nov
Term ends           Fri 21st  Dec
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